
 

 

Dear Families, 

We continue to discover talents, skills, and interests in class, not just by working but also 

outdoors and our lively show and tell Fridays. 

Thank you for your unwavering support, the donations to address the challenges of the raging 

pandemic. We will remain vigilant, careful and conscious of healthy and safe practices.  

December is also a month of celebrations, and before we embark on our welcome winter break, 

we shall have our winter festival program. While the program will be streamed, the joy and 

excitement we know will all be there to enjoy.  

We wish you all the blessings of the season, as we all share in the hope for a bountiful New 

Year.  

 

Language Arts 

Continue beginning sounds, vowels (shorts and long, blended), vowel combination, cursive 

spelling, uppercase/lowercase vowels, Sight Words to remember, sentence 

construction/punctuation/capitalization 

Math 

Practice telling time, regimented counting (multiples of two, five, ten), addition, subtraction, 

multiplication, division (upper elementary), problem solving, greater than/ lesser than, 

introducing money, money vocabulary 

Social Studies / Science 

Starts Spangled Banner, Pledge of Allegiance, America; The Beginning of a Nation, States, 

Capitals, Regions of the United States, Life: Nature It’s Mystery, Ocean, Adventure in the Under    


